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23rd March 2018 

The newsletter from Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

Spring 2  

Issue 4 

Stars of the 

week: 

 

Owls: Kaiya, for 

being amazing at 

everything. We 

will miss you 

lots.  

Skylarks: Neidas, 

always willing to 

learn and try.  

Kestrels: Neve, 

trying really 

hard in 

everything she 

does.  

 

Writers of the 

week: 

Owls: Jack N 

Skylarks: Neidas  

Kestrels: Toby  

 

Weekly Attendance 

Award: Skylarks 

 

 

Easter Fair 
Don’t forget the Friend’s Easter Fair on Tuesday 27th March 

it will be held after school, from 3.15pm to 5pm. There will 

be a visit from the EASTER BUNNY and there will also be 

plenty of Easter fun activities on offer. Rev Zoe will be 

joining us to judge our colouring competition. All staff, 

children, their families and friends are warmly invited to 

attend. 

It is great to see so many of you already handing in your 

colouring competition sheets. If you would like to enter 

please make sure they come in to school on Tuesday morning 

at the latest. 

If you have any raffle and chocolate tombola donations, 

please can they be sent into school on Monday. 

PLEASE, PLEASE, PRETTY PLEASE can Friends have cake 

donations into school on Tuesday itself for their ever 

popular cake stall. 

Worship theme: 

Teamwork 

Sports Relief  

The children have run their socks off this week and 

have accumulated a whopping 287 miles. Thank you for 

all your donations we have raised £50.70 for Sport 

Relief. If you have any final donations you wish to 

make to this great cause please send them in by Monday 

26th March.  

 

Dates for your diary..   

Tuesday 27th March: Easter Fair 3.15-5pm 

Wednesday 28th March: Last day of term for children.  

Thursday 29th March: PD day for staff 

Monday 16th April: First day back 
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Uniform  

Over the past few weeks we have seen lots of new additions to the 

uniform. Please can you ensure that your child comes to school in full 

school uniform. They should be in grey trousers, skirts or pinafores, 

leggings are not permitted. Children need to wear a navy jumper or 

cardigan, other coloured jumpers and cardigans are also not permitted. We 

will be sending home their plimsolls at the end of the term so you can 

check for size and condition. Please could you ensure that your child has 

a pair in school to wear every day. 

If you are missing any bits of uniform please check our VERY FULL lost 

property bin.  

 

 
Go, Go Hares 

Nibbles is nearly complete! He is just waiting for his bed of leaves to 

run through and then he will be varnished and sent off to join his buddies 

in Norwich. He will need to be wrapped very carefully for his journey so 

if you have any bubble wrap you wish to donate we would really appreciate 

it. The trail goes live in June and he will be waiting for you to go and 

find him somewhere in Norwich.  

 

Film Club  

Tamion showed the Film Club Makers first film in sharing assembly today. 

The children all had a great time making it and came up with some 

marvellous jokes, all very much based on the same theme! If your KS2 

child would like to attend the next one please follow the links on the 

leaflet that is coming home today.  


